
From: "AMY L PASTER" <alp4@psu.edu> 
To: USAIN-L@LSV.UKY.EDU 
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2013 1:12:06 PM 
Subject: [USAIN-L] Project Ceres 
 
Please excuse any duplication 
 
The USAIN Preservation and Digital Library Committee is now accepting submissions for Project Ceres. The 
purpose of this program, is to support small projects that preserve print materials essential to study the History 
and Economics of Agriculture and make those materials accessible electronically through digitization. The idea 
for this project started in May 2012 at the USAIN conference held in Minnesota and is being sponsored by the 
Center for Research Libraries. Projects will be funded for amounts between $3,000 and $5,000. 
 
Attached to this message are two documents 
1.  Ceres Project Proposal Form - This 2 page form must be completed for each submission 
2. Project Ceres information form - This 3 page document includes background information about USAIN, 
AgNIC, and CRL as well as requirements and program information. Please read this carefully before filling out 
the proposal form. 
Deadline for submissions is 15 February 2013 
 
The USAIN Preservation and Digital Library Committee will be hosting a conference call on Tuesday 15 
January to answer any questions you may have concerning this project. The call will be held at 2:00 pm eastern 
time. 
866-636-8004 
 
 
We are all very excited about this opportunity and hope you will join us Tuesday with your questions. 
 
USAIN Preservation and Digital Library Committee 
Amy Paster, Chair 
alp4@psu.edu 
814-865-3708 
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